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6399 S. Fiddler’s Green Circle, Greenwood Village, CO  80111 

 

 
 

 

 

 

November 22, 2011 

 

 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445-12
th

 Street, SW, TW-A325 

Washington, D. C. 20554 

 

 Attn.:   Eleanor Lott – International Bureau 

 

  Re:  Cancellation of Receive-Only Earth Station Registrations 

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

On behalf of Charter Communications this is to advise the Commission that the earth 

station facilities listed below are no longer in use and the registrations should be 

cancelled. 

 

Call Sign Legal Entity FRN 

E010003 CCO SOCAL I, LLC 0020921029 

WL76 Charter Communications Entertainment I, LLC 0018767897 

KM87 Falcon Community Cable, LP 0001530849 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-323-1423. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Alexis Anderten 

Manager of FCC Compliance 


